
Library Briefing Sessions for the New Academic Year (19/09/2008)

Dear All,

As you all know, the library resources/services are very important to your teaching and research in
the University. Therefore, you may like to know what these are in the University Library at the
beginning of the new academic year. For this reason, the Library has arranged two briefing
sessions to brief you on these important matters. At the same time, we would of course like to
know whatever questions/comments that you may have, so that we can take this opportunity to
exchange our experiences. 

The time and venue of these two sessions are as follows:

Session 1
Date : 23 September (Tuesday)
Time : 15:00 - 16:00 
Venue : Orientation Room I (RC02), Lobby Floor, UM Library

Session 2
Date : 25 September (Thursday)
Time : 10:30 - 11:30 
Venue : Orientation Room I (RC02), Lobby Floor, UM Library

If you can come, please let us know by emailing wileung@umac.mo of the Library by 22 September
2008 (Monday), and we are indeed looking forward to greeting you and to meeting you on the
date and time scheduled.

Thank you!

Regards,
UM Library

 


